
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NWSEO Welcomes Two New Employees to our Professional Organization 
 

(August 28, 2015) NWSEO is happy to welcome two new employees.  Emily Roy is NWSEO’s new 
Bookkeeper and PAC Treasurer. Emily earned a B.S.B.A. in Accounting/Professional Accountancy and 

M.ACC Masters of Accountancy from the University of West Florida, 
Pensacola, Florida. Emily has significant experience working in a variety 
of accounting fields including internal auditing, corporate accounting, 
and public accounting.  She has a passion for numbers, organization, 
helping others, and is proud to be a part of the NWSEO organization.  
  
Emily was born in Jackson, Mississippi then moved to Pensacola, Florida 
early in her childhood, where she has lived most of her life.  She and her 
husband, Ryan, are expecting twin girls to arrive in September 2015.  In 
their free time they love spending time outdoors, playing tennis, and 
especially spending quality time with family and friends.   
 

 
Christy Fox is NWSEO’s new Director of Membership Services. New members should send their 1187 
forms for payroll deduction to Christy at Membership@nwseo.org or fax them to 202-600-2145. 

Christy is an East Carolina University alumni with a B.S. in Communications 
and 20 years’ experience in business and marketing. Christy earned several 
regional awards in Public Relations and a variety of retail tax operations 
achievements while working for H & R Block in Orlando, Florida. She 
transitioned to assisting the Vice President, Editor-in-Chief of Mathematics 
for Harcourt School Publishers, focusing on personnel organization and 
human resource management. Christy is happiest when helping others. 
While at Harcourt, Christy led the office to raise more than $12,000 to end 
child hunger through the Share Our Strength Organization. She represented 
Harcourt at the Share Our Strength Leadership Conference in New York.   
 
Christy now lives in her home state of North Carolina with her husband and 
two small children. She is excited to work for the members of NWSEO.   

 

-NWSEO- 
 

No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

We are NWSEO. 
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